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STATEMENT BY NPRC 

International Day of the African Child 

 Today the NPRC joins the African continent in commemorating the International Day of the African 

Child. Let us all work together to promote unity, peace and social cohesion for the benefit of our 

country, the African continent and for the sake of our children. It is our role to inculcate the culture of 

peace amongst our children in order promote “A Peaceful Continent for all generations.”  The 

Commission encourages everyone to foster peace in every facet of our lives such as in our families, 

communities, religion, education, health, politics or in any other aspect.   Children        should also play 

a role in promoting and raising awareness of peace and taking the lead in promoting social values 

needed for peace, engage in consultations, initiate community activities that contribute to safer 

environment among others. Peace as the basis of human development, it is critical that everyone 

participates in propagating it   hence the call for the African Child to be a beacon of peace. 

 

Peace begins with me  

Peace begins with you 

Peace begins with all of us 
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